10E www.Padasalai.Net Virudhunagar District www.TrbTnpsc.com
Common Second Revision Test - 2024

		. \		Stand	lard - 10),		- 12
Time	Allow	ed:3.00	Hours	EN	GLISH		Maximum Ma	rks: 100
		_		P	ART-I			
Note	: i)	Answe	r all the c	uestions.			1	4×1=14
	II)	Choose	e the m	ost suita	ble answ	er and w	rite the co	de with
Chor		COLLEGI	Juliulliu e	3113WE1.				
CIIOC	She n	icked un	a shoe a	nd whamm	for the itali	icised wor	ds:	
1.	a) co	st	a snoe a	nu whalliff	led it through	gh a pane (of glass	
	c) pu					ick forcefu	lly	
2.			bifurcate	d	d) tap	ped		
	a) re	strained	b) (combined	c) divi	الماميان	4) 490	
3.	We er	าcounter	<i>ed</i> a storr	n .	,		d) conditioned	
	a) m	et	b) i	nterviewed	c) fac	od	d) approached	
Cho	ose th	e appro	priate Ál	NTONYM fo	or the italic	cu rised word	a) approached	
4.	Why t	this sudd	len <i>gener</i>	osity	or the italic	iseu word	5:	
	a) m	ean	h) (stingy	c) cha	arity	d) spend thrif	
5.	The p	roject w	us taken	III COHSONA	INCO WITH TH	A national	malian	
							d) disagreeme	nt
6.	They	raised a	lot of <u>hul</u>	<u>labaloo</u>	٠, ٠٠.		d) disagreerile	
-	a) cc	mmotion	ı b)	calmness	c) cor	rible	d) terrible	
/.	CHOO	se the co	med Plu	rai form (of deer			
0	a) de	eers	. b)	door	c) dea	ar	d) deer	
٥.	From	a deriva	itive by ac	aaing Pref i	x to the wo	rd 'qualify'	?	
	a) III		D)	ais	c) mic		d\	
٦.	a) C	hild Diah	orrect exp	pansion of t	he Abbrev	iation 'CR'	<u>Y</u> 1	
	c) C	hild Righ	its and Vo	urseir	b) Ch d) Ch	ildren Righ	t and You	
10.	Com	plete the	following	u Lontonco	a) Cn	ild Rights o	r You	
	belov	W.	Tollowing	sentence (with the mo	st appropri	r You ate Phrasal v o	erb give
	Pleas	se	the ligh	its when v	OU CO OUT O	6 4 h = 1 h = 1		
	a) t	urn off	_ cije ii g)	turn un	c) tur	n the nouse	€. 	
11.	Cho	ose the c	orrect Co	moound w	ord for 'No	IIIII un ± Vorb′	e. d) turn away	
12.	Fill in	n the blai	nk with th	C IIIUSI ADI	II CHURIATA Di	enosition	given below.	19
		J	cu	ule well.	· -	oposition.	given below.	
12	a) c	on /	(b)	to	al int	:0	d) with	
13.	Cho	ose the r	nost appr	opriate Coi	nectors fr	om the give	on for - 14-	tives
		When	med ap, 1.	saw Mi. Hai	nei sitting n	notioniess.		cives.
14	Con	T T I C	nı	HI IIF	-\11-			
- 1	verh	given b	s iollowind	g sentence	using the m	ost approp	d) Whenever riate Tense fo	rm of the
	I	to	her place	on foot.				
	a) (goes	h)	gone		•	1 to 1 to 1	
	,	,	, b)		- / 5	oing	d) went	
ţ* :					PART - II			
An	swer	ANY TH	REE of +k	o following	ection - 1			
15	. Who	o is Mr.Cı	lverton sr	c IUllowiń (mith2	questions	s in a sente	ence or two:	3×2=(
16	. Wha	at was th	ne daily ro	uting of	13			1.
- /		y ulu i lei	IIIan and	tha	-4 11 1	.or2		
18	. Hov	v was the	e young s	eagull's fire	stam the do t attempt to	o fly2		11 to 1
					ection - 2	o ily!		
KE	ag th	e tollow	ina sets o					

19. "And before he dreams of the absolute in a same and answer ANY THREE of the following:

19. "And before he dreams of the terrible jumble He's adopted into the family of Grumble"

a) What is terrible jumble?

Kindly Send Interior of Grundle Padasalai.net@gmail.com

Rindly Send Interior of Grundle?

V10E 20. Besi**wwith Padasalait Net** tree www.TrbTnpsc.com It never grows leaves' a) What is found near the house? b) Why does it never grow leaves? "Not a flower could he see, Not a leaf on a tree. a) Who does 'he' refer to? b) Mention the season when he could not see a flower or a leaf. "She's a lioness; don't mess with her She'll not spare you if you're a prankster." a) How is a woman described here? b) Who is prankster? Section - 3 $3 \times 2 = 6$ Answer ANY THREE of the following: Rewrite the following sentence to the other voice: Nobody should violate me rules. Rewrite using indirect speech: Ravi said to Rani, "When will you return my book?" Punctuate the following sentences: no its the inhabitants corley replied Transform the following sentence into a simple sentences: As Catherin is a voracious reader, she buys a lot of books. Rearrange the words in the correct order to make meaningful sentences: a) to chennai / our was / we / are on b) is a / Pollution / in India / major issue Section - 4 28. Your friend wants to visit the Exhibition. Guide him to reach his destination. $1 \times 2 = 2$ Exhibition Gandhi Road Temple School New Road PART-III Section - 1 Answer ANY TWO of the following in a paragraph: $2 \times 5 = 10$ 29. Man does change with time. What were the various changes that came about in Aditya? 30. How did Watson help his friend to arrest the criminal? 31. How did the young seagull overcome its fear of flying? We appreciate the value of something only when we are about to lose it. Explain this with reference to the French language and M. Hamel. Section - 2 2×5=10 Compare and contrast attitude of the Ant and the cricket. 34. Write a paragraph on 'The Grumble family' and their attitude towards other folks. 35. Read the following stanza and Answer the question given below. The weather is always too hot or cold: Summer and winter alike they scold Nothing goes right with the folks you meet Down on the gloomy complaining street Pick out the rhyming words from the above lines. ii) Write the rhyme scheme of the given stanza. iii) Identify the figure of speech employed in the four line of the given stanza. iv) Pick out the alliterating words. 36. Paragraph the following stanza. At night the house seems to be alive, Lights flicker on and off I am often tempted to go to the house, To just take a look and see what it is really about, But fear takes over me Kindly Send Me Your Study Materials To Us Email ID: padasalai.net@gmail.com

^D6

(

77

Ů,

1×5=5

Section - 3

Answer ANY ONE of the following:

37. Rearrange following sentences incoherent order:

The road was long and steep.

ii) He ordered to put to death all aged people.

iii) The poor farmer who loved his mother was struct with grief.

iv) The country shining has governed by a despotic leader.

v) He carried his old mother to the mountains.

Read the following passage and answer the question that follow. 38.

A second inventor, using as a basis some old experiments that dated from the 19th century, had the idea of moving a whole city in a style block. He suggested, as a demonstration, the town of Saaf, situated fifteen miles from the sea, after conveying it on rails down to the shore, he would transform it into a seaside resort. Francis Bennett, went to stretch himself out in an easy-chair in the audition-room. Then, pressing a button, he was put into communication with the central concert. After so busy a day, what a charm he found in the works of out greatest master, based on a series of delicious harmonico-algebraic formulae! During his meal, phonotelephotic communication had been setup with Paris.

i) In which century were the old experiments dated? And what was it?

ii) Where was Saaf situated?

iii) What was the Proposal awaiting for Saaf?

iv) How and to whom way Francis Bennett connected?

v) Pick out any two words that refer to technology.

Section - 4

Answer ANY FOUR of the following: Prepare an attractive ADVERTISEMENT using the hints given below.

Laptop - Computer shop - systems for students - special discounts - affordable price - limited period offer - details visit www.huge.com.

Mr. Srinath lost his big in an oven - crowded train. The following is the letter of

enquiry at to the railway Police station Chengalpattu.

You are the school Pupil leader. You have been asked to write a report on the Inaugural Ceremony of English Literary Association of your school which was held recently. Write a REPORT on the same in not more than 120 words.

42. Look at the following picture and express your views on it in about five

sentences.

43. Make notes or summary write of the following passage.

Our blood consists of three types of blood cells: red blood cells, white blood cells and Platelets. The red blood cells are small, thin and disc shaped. They are composed of an iron containing component called hemoglobin. When blood passes through the lungs each hemoglobin molecule picks up four oxygen molecules and supplies them to the body's tissues. Red blood cells also transport the carbon dioxide from the tissues to the lungs. The lungs throw out his gas when we exhale. The white blood cells are big and fine compared to red cells, numbering only one for every 700 red cells. They are the body's defenders the soldiers that fight bacteria and other enemies. One kind, for instance destroys dead cells. Other kinds produce antibodies against viruses. Some others consume and digest bacteria.

Identify the Errors in the following sentences and rewrite them correctly.

a) India is a democracy Country.

b) He fought bold like a lion. c) I was born on 1940.

d) You can avail yourself by the choice.

Kindly Send Me Your Study Materials To Us Email ID: padasalai.net@gmail.com

1×5=5

Quote from Memory:

45. The summer of life faith and beliefs

PART-IV

 $2 \times 8 = 16$

46. Write a Paragraph of about 150 words by developing the following hints.

- a) Holland land below sea level dikes protected the every one did best to - Protect - Holland - years ago - little - boy Peter. His father - dyke gates - opened - Peter's mother - gave cakes to Peter - to be given - across the dyke - Peter visited - old man - heard - water - small hole - dyke - called for help - in vain - finger throughout the night - morning - found by passer by -Holland - saved.
- b) Many years ago China the emperor ordered one man from family join - army - Mulan heard - told father - She join army - father objected - Mulan wore - fathers robes cuts her hair - she has learnt - Kung fu - no one will find - She is a girl. Spreads the news in the army - everyone objects - Mulan stood - Soldiers - followed her - emperor glad - offered Mulan positions -Court - Mulan refused - went back - village - royal gifts.

Read the following paragraph and answer the questions given below.

Preethi Srinivasan is a former cricketer from Tamil nadu who played domestic cricket in the 1990's. At the age of eight, she was the youngest girl to play in the State Cricket team. At the age of 17, she captained the TamilNadu women's under-19 Cricket team in a National tournament in 1997, and registered its only victory ever. She was also a state-level gold winner in 50m breaststroke swimming event. But the following year, she suffered a spinal cord injury in an accident in Puducherry that lost her quadriplegic. Her own trauma inspired her to create Soul Free, a foundation that aims to help Indian youth to cope with disabilities related to spinal cord injuries, and how suitable Precautions can help them out. Instead of the term 'differently abled', soul free employs the term 'positively-abled' for those suffering from a disability. She is active in social life and earned many honours too. In 2018, she received the kalpana Chauala Award for Courage and Daring Enterprise.

Questions:

- Who played domestic Cricket in 1990's?
- 2. When did Preethi Srinivasan play for the state Cricket team?
- 3. Name the award she received. Also mention the year of receiving.
- 4. In which event did Preethi srinivasan win a state-level gold?

(OR) b) Read the following Poem and answer the question given below:

BREAK, BREAK, BREAK Break, break, break On thy cold grey stones, O sea! And I would that my tongue could utter The thoughts that arise in me. O well for the fisherman's boy, That he shouts with his sister at play! O well for the sailor lad, That he sings in his boat on the bay! And stately ship go on to their haven under the hill;

But O for the touch of a vanished hand,

And the sound of a voice that is still

Break, break, break,

At the foot of thy crags, O sea!

But the tender grace of a day that is deadwill Never come back to me

Questions:

- a) What does the poet ask the sea to break?
- b) What are the fisherman's children doing on the shore?
- c) What does sailor lad singing and children of fishermen playing indicate? d) What is the moral of the poem?

 Kindly Send Me Your Study Materials To Us Email ID: padasalai.net@gmail.com